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THE SCHOOL BOARD OF PALM BEACH COUNTY, FLORIDA

Board Retreat


June 1, 2005

The School Board of Palm Beach County, Florida, met in the Winona Webb Jordan Board Chambers, 3300 Forest Hill Boulevard, West Palm Beach, Florida, on June 1, 2005, at 1:20 p.m.  Board Members present were Chairman Tom Lynch, Vice Chairman William Graham, Monroe Benaim, Paulette Burdick, Mark Hansen, Sandra Richmond and Debra Robinson.  Also present were Superintendent Art Johnson, Chief Operating Officer Joe Moore, Chief Academic Officer Ann Killets, Chief Officer of Administration Gerald Williams and Chief Counsel to the School Board JulieAnn Rico-Allison.

Mr. Lynch led the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

Rod Petrey, President of the Collins Center for Public Policy, provided a brief summary of his organization and reviewed the meeting objectives.

Board Members exchanged ideas and developed a master list of their strengths; weaknesses; opportunities; and threats.

Mr. Petrey guided Board Members into establishing what they felt were their priority-strengths; priority-weaknesses; priority-opportunities; priority-threats; and overall priorities.

Please see the attached document which summarizes the complete presentation.

The meeting adjourned at 5:20 p.m.


______________________________









Thomas E. Lynch, Chairman


______________________________









Arthur C. Johnson, Superintendent

______________________

Date of Approval

Note:
Audio tapes are maintained by the Board Office for official record of these proceedings.

